
West Virginia State High School

Golf Championship

Mandatory Coaches’ Meeting

There will be a mandatory coaches’ meeting on
Monday, October 7th at 5:00 PM at the Haller
Shelter located by the Crispin Golf Course
below the pool in Oglebay Park.

It is very important that all coaches be in
attendance as Mike Rogers (State Clinician) will
discuss the code of conduct, rules, and
assignments.Tournament packets will be
distributed at this time.




